RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

Date: December 27, 2022

PATRICIA MACK BRYAN
COUNSEL
MORGAN J. FRANKEL
DEPUTY COUNSEL
GRANT R. VINIK
ASSISTANT COUNSEL
THOMAS E. CABALLERO
ASSISTANT COUNSEL

United States Senate

TELEPHONE: (202) 224–4435 FAX: (202) 224–3391

OFFICE OF SENATE LEGAL COUNSEL WASHINGTON, DC 20510-7250

December 20, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that the Senate managers in this office and each individual serving in a covered position in this office have complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) for the 117th Congress.

Sincerely,

Patricia Mack Bryan Senate Legal Counsel

Tathera Mare Pour